
Burke, Thos. September 23, 1899 

Telegram in code. Burke to J.J.Hil1. 

It is reported tha.t the Northern Pacific 
R.R. is trying to get control of the Pacific 
Coast Company, and if it succeeds, would 
have entire control of the water front from 
University to Alaska Streets. It should be 
prevented at all costs. 

General correspondence by date. 


